KCBA archives update report

Report of changes to archive since the September 2021 committee meeting.

In the KCBA people section the article for George Griffiths has now been added to the website. A few other articles are being prepared (Pat Dudgeon, John Durden & Baroness Knoop amongst those being considered).

Work on documenting committee members from inception has temporarily ceased, the minutes between 1983 & 2005 are required to complete the task.

Some progress has been made on the details of the Chief Tournament Director and Auditor appointments, which should hopefully appear on the website in due course.

A list of all recipients of EBU awards has been prepared and added to the website.

Routine updating of recent trophy winners and other competitions (e.g. Tollemache) has taken place, some more recent results (such as Congress) should appear on the website in the near future.

The email sent to members asking for old documents etc has so far produced two replies.

Gerald Soper

4 December 2021